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Acklin, Tim

From: Mary Monsoor <monzinlax@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 5:13 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Funding for the marsh restoration project

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello- I am writing in support of the marsh restoration project, CIP
2021-2025 budget item #551. I am a member of the Friends of the La Crosse
River Marsh organization. The marsh is an invaluable part of the city of La Crosse
for recreation, habitat for many animals, and helping to control environmental damage to the local rivers.

The marsh trails are in constant use by city residents as well as tourists aNd
would be much missed if trails were not kept up. These trails are a draw
for people of all ages and abilities. Birders, hikers, photographers, bikers, etc. all depend on these trails In the heart of
our city.

Please support this five year project to maintain our LaCrosse River marsh.

Thank you,

Mary Monsoor

Mary


